
 

 Come to the library on Thursday, March 2, 2017 to 

meet some very special canine ambassadors. Dogs 

from Greyhound Rescue and Rehab will visit the North 

White Plains branch at 3:00. They’ll be in Armonk at 

5:00. All ages are welcome at the meet and greet, and 

it’s absolutely free!  

There will be information 

about adopting greyhounds  


